
Responsibility    Perseverance     Compassion   Thankfulness  

BREAK THE RULES DAY 

Thank you for supporting the MHSA with 

their ‘Break the Rules Day’ today. Some 

fantastic outfits, hair colours and make- 

up. We even had a child sporting a 

moustache and 

beard! We raised just 

over £600. Thank 

you again. 

26th April - 1st May 

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: 2GS  KS2: 3B/4C           

House of the Week: Lion                                   

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1: Harrison R  KS2: Isabel Mc 

29th April - 3rd May 

KM Alex K  KP Thomas B  REC Ralphie M / Oscar G                

1C Pippa H     1H Theo D    2J Yousuf S A   2GS Charlotte F                 

3B Reegan M  3H Jacob B    4C Ruby S  4MC Matilda B 

5C Jack R  5SR Rako J   6G Ollie E   6M Harry L  

Pen License  

 

 

29th April - 3rd May 

Rec 98%, Year 1 97%, Year 2 94%, Year 3 98%, 

Year 4 96%, Year 5 96%, Year 6 97%                  

Star Bonds 

 

Moorfield Tables  

Tenzing L 

Headteacher Award 

KS1 - Nico F - Perseverance  

KS2 - Dean G - Perseverance  

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 



AUTISM IN SCHOOLS PROJECT 

Following on from a recent, whole school assembly, focusing on             

neuro-divergence, Cheryl Knupfer (Strategic Lead for Autism) and Jacob 

(Autism Ambassador, Lived Experience expert trainer) will be running         

sessions within school as part of the autism in schools project, to capture 

children's voices. If you would like your child to be involved then please 

contact Mr Swire, Inclusion Lead.  

  

During the sessions they will: 

• Introduce the project – supporting neuro-divergent young people at   

    school 

• Capture the young people’s views to reflect on their experience of   

    school 

• Complete a school walk to capture their views re the environment 

• Think about how they are currently supported, what is good, discuss  

    any things they would like to change 

• Plan a sensory space 

• Feed views in to training for staff 

• Discuss trips etc. and plan a visual guide for changes 

• Transition ideas from one year to next 

 

Cheryl is happy to share the questions that will be asked and parents and 

carers can make contact Mr Swire with any questions or queries. 

 

HAZEL GROVE 

Our Premises Manager, Mr Wilks, was refereeing girls football  on Saturday 

and came across some of our pupils playing for Hazel Grove United.      

Assured, he was totally impartial throughout the game!  

 



KS2 SATS 

Year 6 will be taking their tests the week        

commencing 13th May. Please ensure your child 

is in school and on time. 

 

AND FINALLY …  

It’s is a long weekend as Monday is a Bank        

Holiday. We are back in school on Tuesday 7th 

May. Enjoy the extended weekend. 

  

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 
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